
 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

January 31, 2017 

Workshop Meeting 

 

Administration 

 

1: Demo of  properties- 

  

Waiting on final estimate to remove asbestos. 

 

2: Health Insurance Payments. 

  

Corrected W2’s for the people who have been paying for part of their health insurance. 

 

Fire 

 

ISO Rating 

 

Fire Chief Ehrhart announced that our rating has decreased to a 4.0 which possibly will help 

reduce residents Insurance.   

 

Adjournment 9:26 

 

                                                                                   

____________________   ______________________ 

Mrs. Vanhaaren, President   Mr. Gary Biggs, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 


